
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For your 
Calendar 

Oct 5 
Picture Day 

Oct 6 
Muffins for Moms 

Oct 10-14 
Fall Break 

 

Oct 27 
Fall Festival 

Explore, Imagine, & 
Discover at Fair Garden! 

October 2016 
 
 

Fair Garden Reminders/Happenings 
 

1. Please Label Clothes. It’s that time of the year 
again when jackets and sweaters are being left on 
the playground or around the school.  Please label 
your child’s name in his/her jackets, sweaters, etc.  
We don’t want our Lost and Found filled with 
unclaimed and unlabeled clothes.   
 
2. Fall Pictures. Fall Pictures will be on Wednesday, 
October 5th.  Remember if your child dresses up, 
make sure he/she has tennis shoes to change into 
for recess and gross motor times.   
 
3. Muffins for Moms. On Thursday, October 6th, 
Please come out to spend a special morning with 
your child, fellowship with other mothers and enjoy 
some muffins and juice while you are at it!  
 
4.  School Spirit.  Don’t forget, Mondays are our 
school spirit days for our students and staff.  Wear 
purple if you got the spirit! J  
 
5.  Employee of the Month!  Congratulations to Ms. 
Valerie Brown, our Special Education assistant, for 
being our Sept. Employee of the Month.  Check her 
out on our Spotlight Board, soon!! 
 

 

!
  

Coupon Book Sales 
Way to go Fair Garden!  This year, we 

increased our goal for coupon book sales 
and have gone beyond it!  We sold over 
534 books!  Thanks to the hard work of our 
students, parents and staff, we did it!!    

Our goal for this year was to raise 
enough funds to purchase a marquee 
outside our school to post school and 
community announcements.  We are 
excited about this new addition coming to 
our school.  

A huge congratulations to Mrs. 
Bafford/Mrs. Montgomery’s class.  They are 
our top selling class – selling 104 books!  
Another huge congratulations to Little Ms. 
Zoe in Mrs. Bafford/Mrs. Mongomery’s class 
for being our top selling student!  She sold 
50 books!!  We will announce all the runner- 
ups in a separate school letter.  As 
mentioned on our Fair Garden Facebook 
page, Fair Garden Rocks!! 

– Ms. Tiffany Watkins 
 

Fall Family Festival 
Our Fall Family Fun Festival will be on 
Thursday, October 27th from 6:00 p.m – 7:30 
p.m.  Come out to enjoy the video truck, 
games, food, pictures and fun!  This will be 
a fun night at Fair Garden.  J 
 
(Our Community Day was spotlighted on WBIR.  I’ll 
put the link on our website page for you to view.) 

Coupon Book Sales!! 
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Contact 
Information 

Website 
knoxschools.org/fairgarden 

Phone 
865-594-1320 

FaceBook 
www.facebook.com/fairgardenprek

/ 

QUOTE OF 
THE MONTH: 

 
“It is easier to build strong 

children than to repair 
broken men.” 

-Frederick Douglass 
 
 

 

Our FG Teachers 
 
3 Yr Olds 
*Mrs. Bafford/ 
     Mrs. Montgomery 
*Mrs. Shelley/Ms. Jennifer 
*Mrs. Hall 
*Mrs. Hickey/Mrs. Gentry 
 
4 Yr Olds 
*Mrs. Morgan/Ms. 
Melanie 
*Ms. Younger/Ms. Darla 
*Mrs. Gregory/Ms. Darla 
*Ms. Hodson/ 
     Ms. Donaldson 
*Mr. Brickell/Ms. Jasmine 
 
Special Education 
*Mrs. Friesen/Ms. Claire/ 
      Mrs. Brown  
 
 
  

Did you know? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In our last newsletter, we shared how reading with your child for 
20 minutes a day can expose your child to over a million words a year!  
This month, we want to share information about vocabulary.  Did you 
know that children’s vocabulary in preschool has a direct affect on 
their reading comprehension in upper grades?  In PreK, we focus a lot 
on listening comprehension.  Listening comprehension exposes our 
children to new words, new concepts, and new experiences.  It builds 
background knowledge that will help them make connections to 
higher learning.  As you read with your child, ask him/her questions 
about the pictures that are in the story.  Ask questions about what is 
happening in the story.  Repeat some of the vocabulary and 
characters’ names from the story and encourage your child to use 
some of the same words that are in the story.  You will see amazing 
results in your child’s listening comprehension skills, as you prepare for 
them to become successful readers. 
 

 

 

FUN TEACHER FACTS! 
Did you know between Ms. 
Pam Younger and Mrs. Darla 
Smith, they have 13 
grandchildren?!!  Did you 
know Ms. Younger loves 
Zumba and Line Dancing? 
Go Ms. Younger! We bet you 
didn’t know that Ms. Darla 
loves and is a great 
fisherwoman!   

 
 


